### **NEXT VISIT:**



# Churchill's Orchids

Monday 6th March 2017 6.00 pm & 6.30 pm

Churchill College, Cambridge

## **Event Information:**

Numbers: 30 max. (2 groups of 15)

Duration: 30 minutes; first group 6.00 pm, second group 6.30 pm.

Car parking: Churchill College staff

car park

Cost: £5 a head – to be paid in

advance.

**RSVP: By Friday 3rd March** 

(N.B. it's first-come-first-served)

Email: John Grieve, CSAR Visits

Organiser at

john.grieve@cambridgevetgroup.c

o.uk, or

Phone: 07802 183357 (leaving a clear message with your name and phone number if it goes to voicemail).

Your cheque (for £5) should be made payable to "CSAR" and posted or delivered to:

John Grieve at 18 Meadow Lane, Newmarket, Suffolk CB8 8FZ, marking the envelope 'CSAR Orchids Visit.'

# **Pre-Lecture Visit**

There is currently a wonderful display of about 200 orchids, many in bloom, in Churchill College's orchid greenhouse.

Our forthcoming CSAR lecture is on a botanic topic and will be given by Professor Beverley Glover, Director of Cambridge University Botanic Garden.

In these circumstances, our President Sir David Wallace who is a recent Master of Churchill College, has managed to arrange this Visit which is timed for immediately before our CSAR Lecture. The Head of Grounds and Gardens, John Moore, will be in attendance.

We suspect that quite a few of those attending our Lecture may be interested to see the orchid display – hence this opportunity for our Members.

#### Note:

- the £5 charge half the usual CSAR Visit charge will be split between CSAR Student Award Scheme and Churchill College.
- 2. Churchill College provides excellent modestly-priced selfservice meals in Hall, of which CSAR members are welcome to take advantage before CSAR Lectures. Dinner is served from 6.00pm, no booking is necessary and you pay thenand-there.

CSAR

Cambridge Society for the Application of Research